
 
From: jiangying [mailto: 
Sent: Thursday, 2 December 2010 9:31 PM 

To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: reply 

 

Dear Kathleen Almond, 

 

I am a nursing student in Australian Catholic University. I am happy to know that the Nursing 

and Midwifery Board of Australia (NMBA) considers that applicants who have been taught 

and assessed in English in their tertiary, entry to practice nursing education in Australia should 

meet the English language requirement. I  strongly support this draft and hope it will be 

commenced as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Yingjiang 
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